
  

105 Opie Ln  

Henderson NC 27537 

www.ncfireworks.com  

  

5-12-25  

Re: Request for Permit for a Firework Show  

  

To Whom it May Concern,  

  

We would like to request approval to perform a firework show for a wedding located at The Bradford 

Wedding and Event Venue, 523 Pea Ridge Rd, New Hill, NC 27562. Our company, NC Fireworks, is fully 

licensed with North Carolina State Fire Marshal office and is fully insured. Tim Tucker has been 

performing Firework shows in North Carolina for 9 years.  Our shooter, Tim Tucker, is fully licensed in NC 

with the NC Office of the State Fire Marshal.  Insurance for the firework show has already been bound 

and written with Ryder Rosacker McCue with the Venue as Certificate holder. The site location has been 

reviewed and a site map has been created which we find this to meet all NFPA regulations and is a safe 

location to utilize.  The show will be operated under the supervision of the fire marshal.  Should you 

have any questions or concerns I would be happy discuss this show and can be reached at the number 

below.  

  

Tim Tucker  

Owner  

Info@ncfireworks.com  

919-931-1280 

http://www.ncfireworks.com/
mailto:Info@ncfireworks.com

